
 
 
 
 
To:  FCG Field Sales, Distribution 
Date:  June 14, 2018 
Subject:  Product Obsolescence Notification 
 

 
Hose Products Division is continuing a path of product simplification to better serve our 
customers.  The launch of the GlobalCore product line a few years ago has been widely 
accepted.  GlobalCore allows us to simplify the product line but retain the ability to cover 
the market needs.  The simplicity, high performance and global reach has driven 
GlobalCore to become the preferred hydraulic hose in the market. 
 
For Hose Products Division to complete the simplification process, we are announcing 
the discontinuance of the legacy hydraulic hoses that have been replaced by 
GlobalCore.   
 
The obsolescence will occur in two phases: one group of hoses in December of 2018 
and the final phase in June of 2019.  The following contains the hose part numbers and 
the last day we will fulfill an order containing these products.  
 
December 31, 2018 
AX, AM, FX, BXX, 341, 381, 451AR, 462, 492, 701, 711, 731, 781, 772TC, 772ST, 
772LT, 782TC, 782ST, 791TC, 791ST, 792TC, 792ST, P35 
 
June 28, 2019 
351TC, 351ST, 431, 451TC, 451ST, 721, 721TC, 721ST 
 
Thank you for your business.  
 

 
Matt Pritchard 
Marketing Manager 
 


